
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  June 23, 2014 

 

RE: RESPONDING FIRMS:  On Call NEPA & Permitting Services – S-134-14 

 

The following firms have responded to the referenced May 29, 2014 South Carolina Business 

Opportunities Advertisement: 

 

AECOM ICA 

ATKINS Kimley-Horn & Associates 

Baker Mead & Hunt 

CDM Smith Mulkey 

CECS SPECCO 

Davis & Floyd STV 

EAS Professionals SynTerra 

Ecological Engineering, LLP Tidewater Environmental 

EPEI URS 

HDR  

  

  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Wendy Hollingsworth at (803)-737-

0746 or Hollilngswg@scdot.org..   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

KENNETH C. SERSUN 

Chief, Professional Services Contracting 

mailto:Hollilngswg@scdot.org

